JOHN A. MOORMAN @ CITY LIBRARIAN

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT
John A. Moorman
Phone (217) 424-2900, ext. 113

March 17, 2000

NEWS RELEASE
The Decatur Public Library Board of Trustees meeting that
was scheduled for Thursday, March 16, 2000, has been rescheduled
for Thursday, March 23, 2000, at 4:30 p.m.
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